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Ponoka Minor Hockey News

Season is Well Underway

Thank you to those Ponoka Minor Hockey Parent members for complying with the municipal and
provincial masking orders. We all want to see our kids stay on the ice this season and unfortunately the
only way we can make that happen is through sacrifice. By following the order and encouraging our
kids and spectators, we can continue to make it a fun, developmental year for our players!

Open Board Position
We’d like to thank Roxanne for her years of service to Ponoka Minor Hockey Association, and
sadly, must announce that her position with the board is now open. We need a volunteer to
step up and take on the Tournament / Discipline Director role for the remainder of the season.
This position will be open again for nominations at our next Annual General Meeting in June,
however, we need someone in the interim. If you are interested, or you know of someone who
is interested, please email presidentpmha@gmail.com to let us know. This is a voting
position.
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Who Wants to Go To an Oiler’s Game???
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Arena Closure and Public Skating
Public Skating is back on! Hours are Monday to Thursday from 11:30 am to 1 pm on the small
ice. Saturday 1 pm to 2:30 pm on the small ice. Sunday 2:45 pm to 3:45 pm on the small ice.
(No pucks allowed during public skating)
Shinny hockey is Monday to Thursday 11:30 am to 1 pm on the large ice. Thursday 7:45 pm to
8:45 pm on the small ice. Saturday 5:45 to 7:45 on the small ice.

Please Note: The arena will be closed from December 24th to January 3rd.

Almost Midnight Madness Parade

Thank you to all of our volunteers for making our entry into the 2nd
annual parade a success!!

Raffle Ticket Reminder:
Please turn any unsold raffle tickets for the November 30th draw to your manager. Also a reminder to
have tickets and money for the 2nd draw (December 30th) in by December 27th at the latest!

Positivity
Please remind your kiddos that they are a part of a team and need to recognize each other's
strengths. The key to a positive, healthy team environment is communication and positive
reinforcement. There is no room for bullying in our association
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First Shift Coming
Back!
Please tell your friend’s family
about the First Shift program
which is intended for kids 10
and under who are new to
hockey. This program costs

just under $200 and will include head to toe equipment as well as 6 sessions of on ice
instruction.

Do you have a child aged 6-10 that is ready to fall in love with hockey?
Registration is now open for the 2020-21 NHL/NHLPA First Shift program!
DETAILS: https://bit.ly/35YFqrS
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